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Notice of Discontinuation 

Company:  KYCON, Inc. 

1810 Little Orchard St. 

San Jose, CA 95125 

USA 

408-494-0330 

 

6/12/2014 
 

RE: KF42X-E15S/S-A4N35 – planned EOL 

 

Due to worn tooling, Kycon part number KF42X-E15S/S-A4N35 is planned for EOL on 6/12/2015.  

Because there is very little activity for this part we will not create new tooling. We can continue to 

offer the part until the EOL date.  However, the MOQ will increase to 3K pcs until that time. 

 

 

 

 

Signature:        __________________   

Name:  Jill Scarnecchia    Phone: 408-494-0330  

 
 


